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Spring Is All Around Us

 

  And summer is just around 

the corner!  The longest day 

of the year (and the first day 

of summer) is just three 

weeks away – June 21 - and 

for those of you who want to 

say “I was there” set your 

clock for 2:13 a.m.  Can’t 

guarantee what you’ll see, 

but evidently that’s the time 

to be up and watching.     

  Please email the newsroom 

and let us know what exactly 

happens at that moment. 

 

 
 

 

 

Clubhouse Q&A Rescheduled 

 
The Reserve Committee is 

working ‘round the ‘clock to 

decipher and revise the 

latest draft Reserve Study 

(which incorporates several 

unexpected maintenance 

requirements arising from 

last Fall’s Envelope Study.) 

They are still a week or two 

away from having the data 

necessary to offer 

meaningful updates to 

information previously 

posted on the Kin Living 

portal (see April 25, 2022 

post.) 

  Please stand by for more 

information.  If you have 

specific questions for the 

Reserves Committee, the 

Chair can be reached here 

reserves@thequintet.org. 

  

 Four pickleball courts 

were recently added to 

our tennis courts……two 

new 65” TV’s will soon be 

installed in the Fitness 

Center.  Progress, like 

Spring, is all around us! 

 

 

 

Landscape volunteers 

needed! 

 
  Fancy yourself talented with 

a wheelbarrow? Itching to 

show off your raking skills or 

shoveling prowess? Or 

perhaps you just want to 

learn more about how 

volunteers can reduce our 

landscape-related 

expenses….the Landscape 

Chair has put out a call for 

volunteers in re-distributing 

the wood chips generated 

from our recent winter storm 

clean-up.  Weather 

permitting, Wednesday 

evenings (6:00-8:30 pm) and 

Saturday mornings (09:00 am 

-noon) will present volunteer 

opportunities.  You don’t 

need to work for the entire 

period – come for an hour, or 

whatever you can spare. 

 
     

 

mailto:reserves@thequintet.org

